
St. Mikes Men’s Club (SMMC)  

FAQs 

1. What is the purpose of the St. Mike’s Men’s Club? St. Michael the Archangel 
Men’s Club was created to be a support system for Parish Activities and Events.  
The group will initially host activities such as the St Mikes Golf Classic, a parish 
BBQ and the biennial Dude-fest Trivia.  The Club will provide manpower and 
support for events such as the Parish Picnic, Soccer Tournament, and other 
parish activities.  Prospective Members can anticipate both social and spiritual 
fellowship. 
 

2. Who can be a member? The membership of the organization shall be all men 
21 years and older who are registered members of St. Michael the Archangel 
Parish or residing in a registered household within the boundaries of the parish or 
approved by vote of the membership.  The membership may confer honorary 
membership on any individual upon a 2/3 vote of the membership assembled at 
any duly noticed meeting of the organization.    
 

3. Who can I contact if I want to join?  You can email the contact email located 
on this web page, or contact any current member, or simply attend a meeting.   
Any questions can be addressed to stmichaelmensclub@gmail.com 
 

4. Is there a membership fee?  There will be a nominal annual social fee 
(currently $25) to cover meeting expenses and refreshments for the club. 
 

5. How often does the men’s club meet?  The club will meet monthly on the 
second Wednesday of the month at a location on the Parish campus. 
 

6. Are the meetings mandatory?  The answer is no, but active participation and 
fellowship at meetings and activities is the sole purpose or the club. 
 

7. What are some events the Mikes men’s club is planning?  SMMC will initially 
host activities such as the St Mikes Golf Classic, a parish BBQ and the biennial 
Dude-fest Trivia.  The Club will provide manpower and support for events such 
as the Parish Picnic, Soccer Tournament, and other parish activities. 
 

8. How does the SMMC plan to use the proceeds from their events?  All funds 
will benefit Parish Stewardship at the discretion of the membership and the 
pastor. 


